Transportation for 2021-2022

Welcome to Carsonville Port Sanilac Transportation

Greg Fruge’ - Transportation Director
810-657-9394 ext. 42114

School starts Tuesday, August 31st

e Atthis time there are no changes in the school bus routes and times this year.

e Due to COVID the passenger load will be kept spaced apart as much as possible, students
from the same household will be sitting together, and masks are required for use while on the
bus. There will be no changing without “Driver” approval.

e High school students will go to the back of the bus and elementary will stay in the front.

» Students should be seeing the same driver they had last year with a possibility of a few minor
changes in routes and different bus numbers.

Bus drivers are as assigned this year:

Bus #23 Greg Fruge’
Bus #88 Randy Williams
Bus #33 Mel Vance

Bus #44 Matt Washe

Amy True-Substitute
Rhonda Miller-Substitute
Connie Innis-Substitute
Ron Moncman-Substitute

*Any questions please feel free to call the Transportation office at 810-657-9394 ext. 42114



